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Metcalf Elementary School

Final Push for Preparing Network Electronics at the Renovation 

Campuses, Getting Ready for the First Day of School

As the first day of the 2018-2019 school year 

approaches on Monday, August 27th, Cypress-

Fairbanks staff is making a final push to get the 

network electronics connected across the district.

Frankie Jackson visited Toni Rogers on Friday 

August 24, 2018 at Metcalf elementary. It just so 

happened that the lights were out in the IDF 

network closet. Tony was having to work in the 

dark. Plus the closet was unbearable hot: at least 

80 degrees. It was so hot the fans in the switches 

were running so loud, Tony and I could not talk. 

Matt Morgan was visiting schools and came by 

Metcalf. Tony brought Matt into the closet so he 

could see the level of criticality.  

Thank you for all that you do Tony! 

Tony Rogers, 

Network Quadrant Leader on Southeast Side


